
 

Should the 

UNIVERSITY be 

OPEN TO ALL 

or remain DEAD? 
 

LET`S OPEN DOORS ON the first week 

of March, 2020 for DISCUSSING OUR 

DEMOCRATIC RIGHTS IN HIGHER 

EDUCATION! JOIN US FOR A 

BRAINSTORMING SESSION1. 

                                                             

1 We will meet at Allerweltshaus, Köln (Körnerstr. 77-79, 
50823) on 5/03/2020 at 12.00. Snacks and drinks are 
welcome  Pls. contact asli.telli@uni-siegen.de for info.  
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